
 

 

Shotgun Events 
 

Shotgun events held at Murwillumbah Rifle Club are conducted approximately once a month with 

alternating practice and competition events.  

 

Shooters will fire at clay targets from two positions with a total of 25 rounds fired; in a combination 

of single, report double, rafael, simultaneous, double shots, etc. Whilst both practice and 

competition events are conducted in the same shooting sequence; the practice events allow for 

flexibility in the positioning of the targets depending on the shooters ability. Practice events will 

also allow for coaching opportunities for those interested.  

 

Shotgun events held at the Murwillumbah Rifle Club are a fun challenge for anyone wishing to test 

their shooting skill with moving targets. Non-licence holders may attend shotgun events and a club 

shotgun will be available for use.  

 

Cost: 

The price for attending is:    * Ammunition =  $15 Pk 25 (Steel Shot) 

$10 – Members 

$20 – Non-Members 

$5   - Junior Members 

$10 – Junior Non-Members 

 

What to bring: 

 

All attendees are advised to bring ear protection (ear muffs or ear plugs) and drinking water along 

with them. 

 

Safety Rules to be followed: 

 

Any firearm that does not have a removable bolt (e.g. Lever action) must have a chamber safety flag 

inserted into the action and the action open at all times when not on the firing point.  

 

Shotguns that can be, be kept in the open broken state.  

 

Lever action must have a chamber safety flag inserted into the action and the action open at all 

times when not on the firing point.  

 

Please bring your own chamber safety flag (high visibility orange appreciated) if you have any 

firearm that does not have a removable bolt.  

 

Shotguns will not be loaded with more than two rounds at any time on the firing point.  

 

Shotguns that cannot be put in the open broken state need to be cleared by another licensed 

participant before it can be removed from the firing point.  

 



When is it on? 

 

Scheduling of shotgun events can be found in the Club's online calendar section of website for 

dates. They are always held on a fortnightly Saturday from 1.00pm. 

 

All unlicensed visitors or participants inexperienced with shotgun shooting sports are to ensure that 

they have signed on, completed their P650 obligations, paid fees and are ready for the safety 

briefing before 12:30pm. 

 

Notwithstanding, all shooters need to be signed on and have fees paid before 12:55pm or otherwise 

advised by the range officer. 

 

Late arrivals risk being turned away unless they have made prior arrangements with the range 

officer. 

 

 

Contact: 

 

Please email mrcshotgun@gmail.com if you require further information. 
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